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September-October, 2022

Accordion Talk Newsletter

www.rosecityaccordionclub.org

President’s Message

Fran Maddox

Rose City Accordion Club members have been very busy throughout the month of September. Even
though we didn’t meet, there were many people showcasing their accordion skills throughout the state:
from LaGrande to Mt. Angel. Many pictures are shared later in this newsletter.

There must be people looking at our website as we’ve had many calls for performances. Each time!lam
reminded that I need a list of people who like to play out, either as individuals, duos or trios, etc. There
might be others who want to play gigs, and | need to know who you are. If you are interested, let me
know and I will keep a special list of those who like to do this sort of thing.

The Tillamook group held their last practice October 10 in Mt. Angel. We will play in the Skating Rink at
the Tillamook Fairgrounds from 12:00 noon until 1:45 pm. On Saturday, November 5. Our practices have
been in a lovely community room where Marlene Meissner lives. The only stipulation is that it is open to
other people in the area. At both the July and October practice, several residents have shown up soit’s




